
 

STATE OF WASHINGTON 

DEPARTMENT OF ECOLOGY 
PO Box 47600, Olympia, WA 98504-7600 • 360-407-6000 

May 28, 2025 

Micheal Clea, Environmental Manager 
Port Townsend Paper Corporation  
100 Mill Road 
Port Townsend, Washington 98368 

Re: No Further Action on Notice of Violation Docket #23432 

Dear Micheal Clea: 

Ecology issued Port Townsend Paper Corporation (PTPC) Notice of Violation Docket #23432 on 
January 21, 2025. Ecology issued the Notice of Violation in response to PTPC’s exceedance of a 
daily maximum total suspended solids limit at Outfall 001 that occurred on August 19, 2024. 

PTPC provided a written response to the violation on February 20, 2025. Ecology reviewed your 
written response and has determined that PTPC took appropriate corrective actions in response 
to the exceedance. Ecology does not plan to take further action in regards to the violation. 

If you have any questions, please contact me at 360-790-8363 or emily.toffol@ecy.wa.gov. 

To request ADA accommodation for disabilities, or printed materials in a format for the visually 
impaired, contact Ecology at 360-280-4325 or ecyadacoordinator@ecy.wa.gov. Persons with 
impaired hearing may call Washington Relay Service at 711. Persons with a speech disability 
may call TTY at 800-833-6384. 

Sincerely, 

 
Emily Toffol 
Industrial Section 
Solid Waste Management Program 

cc:  Liane Monroe, PTPC 
 Facility Water Files, Enforcement 


